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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
 

GALESBURG HIGH SCHOOL CELEBRATES THE CLASS OF 2020 
 
Galesburg, IL, May 11, 2020-Galesburg High School will soon be celebrating the class of 2020. Due to COVID                  
19 and the CDC guidelines, the High School will not be holding a traditional ceremony for the students.                  
Galesburg High School will be releasing a virtual ceremony on June 1st, 2020. 
 
Students will have the opportunity to have a professional photograph taken and will be videotaped as they walk                  
across a stage on May 23 or May 24. The video footage will be used in the Virtual ceremony video that will be                       
released on June 1, 2020. In order to maintain Social Distancing Guidelines, students will sign up for a                  
designated time slot and be admitted with three guests. No more than one family will be permitted in the                   
building at a time.  
 
The virtual Commencement ceremony will include the reading of each graduate’s name along with the               
traditional speeches.  
 
Congratulations to the Silver Streak Class of 2020.  
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